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Hello to all, 
  
I just finished a talk with Philip and wanted to give you all an update: 
As known, on July 9th our ad in the papers was published. As I discovered today, on July 
30th - our ad at Rashumot was published. This means that (unless I'll get "tvi'ot" from the 
Amuta in my office by August 20th, we can proceed with the rest of the procedure to 
close it down. 
That means I'll have to make a report as the Mefareket, you'll have to approve it (I'll send 
it to you by e-mail), we'll get together in my office and sign the final protocol of the 
Amuta, you'll need to bring the accountant's report for 2006-2007 (I have only report 
until August 2006, so we'll need a new one, quite similar to the one we have) and you'll 
need to transfter the rest of the money of the Amuta (as well as other assets, if there are 
any - if not, the accountant needs to write it in his report) to another Amuta with similar 
purposes as yours. 
  
I suggest, Zvi (Philip said to ask you) that you'll send me (as soon as you can) details of 
the Amuta that gets the money (name, number, a certificate that it exists and takanon that 
tells it's purposes). 
  
Ok. That's it for now. We'll be in touch soon. 
  
Revital Baum, adv. 
Mefareket of srjo 
  

Pinpoint customers who are looking for what you sell. 

Archief Philip Staal


